TRANSLATION OF THE PODER CIUDADANO LETTER OF SUPPORT



Buenos Aires, February 19, 2016

Open Government Partnership

To whomever it may concern,

I am writing you to transmit the support of Poder Ciudadano, Argentinean Chapter of Transparecy International, to the Buenos AIres City Government application for the Pilot Program of Sub-National Entities.

Poder Ciudadano is a non-partisan, non-for-profit foundatoin created in 1989 by a group of citizens concerned with the defense of civil rights in our country. It’s goal is to promote citizen participation and inform the citizenry over the issues of public interest which demand their commitment and the participation of all. Poder Ciudadano has a vast and uninterrupted history of more than twenty-five years working on issues related to the fight against corruption, transparency in public service, and accountability. It is a leading player at both the local and regional levels. Since 1993 it is the Argentinean chapter of Transparecy International, Global Organization which leads in the fight against corruption and the promotion of transparency.

From Poder Ciudadano we recnogize the efforts that the City of Buenos Aires has been advancing since 2012 in issues of open government, in general, and of opening data, in particular. For instance, the implementation of Buenos Aires Data is an important step forward in terms of Open Government because it allows the citizenry to access state information in a quick and easy manner.

Furthermore, we consider that the inclusion of the City of Buenos Aires in the Pilot Program would be extremely positive, not only for the City to strengthen its Open Government and Open Data policies, but also for it to commit itself in the context of an action plan co-created with civil society organizations.

Without further to do, kind regards,

